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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

This week in Room 1 we have been 
learning about ‘th’ sound.  We 
painted moths, we made a peacock 
with feathers.  We were learning 
about digital clocks.  We were 
learning about the fact that 
everyone is different.  

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
We have been enjoying our new 
reading books.  

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
Some of us found our pencil 
control tasks a little tricky.  Our 
‘Have a go writing’ was a little 
tricky.

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - 

RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Next we will be learning numbers to 20.  We will be revising our 
sounds ‘sh’ and ‘th’.  We are learning about friendships and 
kindness to others.  We will also be starting our topic on The Farm 
starting with our trip on Monday!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Next week we will be going on our trip on Monday.  Please 
bring suitable clothing for the weather including suncream 
and hats if necessary.



PHOTO GALLERY


